Christopher Serpico

As a concerned citizen living in the area that would potentially be impacted by the DRBC's
decision, I would like to voice my vehement opposition to the proposal being floated to allow
fracking wastewater to be imported, stored, processed and discharged into the Delaware River
Watershed. Short term gain for the benefit of private corporate interests will pose a serious risk to
the health of the entire Delaware Valley. A risk/reward analysis in this situation heavily weighs in
favor not only of a ban on fracking, but also on prohibiting the Delaware Valley Watershed to be
used in the way suggested by the proposed rule. IT MUST BE VOTED DOWN.



